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ALL SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 

YEAR 10 COMMERCE  
The Year 10 Commerce class will be holding a Market Day on Mon-
day 24th of August as a part of an Assessment Task on Selling and 
Promoting.  They will be selling food during Primary and High 
School lunches. Each class should have already received lunch or-
der forms. 

                                                             Got some old uniforms to sell? Just go to Kempsey Adventist School  
       Secondhand Uniforms on Facebook and post them there! We are also             
       happy to put them in the newsletter for you.  

COLOURING IN COMPETITION 
All primary students had an opportunity to participate in the school 
banking colouring competition held last week.  Thank you to all the 
students who entered. The judges had a very tough job deciding on 
two winners.   
The winners of the school banking colouring competition for: 
Kindy to Year 2 ς Kiama from 2Y 
Year 3 to Year 6 ς Nicholas from 4B 
 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY 
Mrs Hackett would love parent helpers to join 1B for reading 
(Monday-Thursday) starting at 8:55-9:35am and art lessons (Tuesday 
afternoon) at 1:55-2:55. If you have a current WWCC and have at-
tended the Volunteer Session, it would be great for you to come 
along. For more details please email Mrs Hackett at: khack-
ett@kas.nsw.edu.au  
 

FRUIT BREAK 
Blueberries are little super fruit bombs of juiciness. 
They are rich in antioxidants and their benefits are 
said to outweigh all other berries combined! Kids 
love them, so why not pack some for fruit break?  
 

THE TERM OF READING 
This is the biggest week of the Term of Reading! 
 
The Book Fair has opened! The opening times for the rest of the 
week are  

Primary Recess - Tuesday, Weds, Thursday;  

Straight after school on Tuesday;  

8:15am on Wednesday - breakfast for accompanied students 
and parents;  

High School recess on Tuesday and Weds;  
Immediately before and between the Bible Heroes Parades on 
Thursday. 
 
Bible Heroes Parades ς Thursday 20th August. Students are invited 
to come to school dressed as their favourite Bible hero. Parades will 
be at 9am for Kindy to Year 2 and 10am for Year 3 to 6 in the LIC. We 
would love to have parents, grandparents, aunties, uncles and 
friends come along to support this event. 

PRIMARY SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS   
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SCULPTURE IN THE GAOL 
This year the creative arts department has two student entries in 
the 'Sculpture in the Gaol' competition. It runs from the 9th of Au-
gust to the 5th of September. 
 
²ƛƴƴŜǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƘƻǎŜƴ ōȅ ǇƻǇǳƭŀǊ ǾƻǘŜ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ǾƛŜǿŜǊΦ ¢ƘŀǘΩǎ ǿƘȅ ƛǘ 
would be great if Kempsey Adventist School could rally around our 
students and give them our support by voting for either Willow 
Cairncross and her 'Emu' entry or  Angel Honnery and her 'Octopus' 
entry. Winners will be announced on the 5th September at 1 pm. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
YR 10 CHILD STUDIES 
Currently in Yr 10 Child Studies, students have been undertaking a 
unit called Newborn Care. In this unit, students learn how to care 
for a newborn baby. The lessons focus on building fundamental 
skills to care and nurture for a newborn by providing the essentials 
for growth and development, in a safe environ-
ment. Student develop an understanding of and empathy for what 
their parents/guardian/carer have gone through for them. Each 
student undertaking this course has the responsibility for a Real 
Care doll for 1 week in which they have had to cater to its every 
need. Students have found the experience to be worth while, but 
have been relieved when they can hand their babies back! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
HSC SCHOLARSHIPS 
Students entering Yr 11 or 12 in 2016 are invited to apply for a HSC 
Scholarship. All students have been given the opportunity to take 
an application form. They can also be found on our website under 
Enrolment.   
 

STAFF TRAVELLING TO NZ TO EXPERIENCE INNOVATIVE 
21ST CENTURY SCHOOLS 
This week Sharon Ison (Stage 4 Dean), Angie Gibson (Year 7 Transi-
tion teacher), Joey Lesic  (Year 7 Transition teacher) and Adrian 
McManus (Campus Manager) are spending 3 days in Auckland, 
New Zealand. They will be visiting a number of schools that have 

SECONDARY SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
After the Bible Heroes parades, why not stay and visit your child's 
class and take part in book-related activities with them? All classes 
from K to 6 will be open for visitors for the rest of the day. 

 
JUMP ROPE FOR HEART 
Primary students are currently raising money for Jump Rope for 
Heart. Our school target is $3000. There is a 'Jump off day' on Au-
gust 28th and that is when the sponsorship money is to be in by and 
the students will have a skipping activity day. 

been recently built and have been designed to promote 21st Cen-
tury learning, providing learning experiences that engage young 
people and foster innovation. We look forward to the ideas they will 
bring back to implement in Stage 4 in 2016. 
 
ICAS AWARDS 
The following students achieved awards from their participation in 
ICAS Science and Digital Technologies tests: 
 
Distinction (top 11% of participants) 

Dan Shea - Digital Technologies 
 
Credit (top 36% of participants) 

Connor Slapp - Science 

Jack Hales - Science 

  
Merit (top 46% of participants) 

Owen Macdonald - Science 

Jack Hales - Science 
 
Participation 

Xavier Miller - Science 

Dan Shea - Science 

Toby Bakewell - Digital Technologies 

Holly Harding - Digital Technologies 

Owen MacDonald - Digital Technologies 

Xavier Miller - Digital Technologies  

Oliver Sandercock  - Digital Technologies 

Connor Slapp - Digital Technologies 
 

YR 10 SUBJECT SELECTION 
All students who have met with Mr Pita/Mrs Lesic, should have a 
finalised copy of Subject Selection to complete and return by Tues-
day, 25 August. Any students/families who have not yet had their 
meeting yet, will receive their copy from Mrs Lesic while they dis-
cuss options. 
 

YR 9 & 10 ELECTIVE SUBJECTS 2016 
Students in Years 9 & 10 will receive their expression of interest 
survey for possible electives in 2016. Please complete the form and 
return to your Homeroom teachers by next Wednesday 26th August. 

 
UNIFORMS 
Thank you to the majority of students who are showing respect for 
the school rules and expectations by wearing the correct uniform. 
Students who continue to wear incorrect jumpers etc will have these 
confiscated until they can be collected by an adult. 
 

YR 12 STUDENTS CAREER PATHWAYS 
Now that a number of universities have visited the school and stu-
dents have attended Careers Market Days, all Year 12 students are 
invited to meet with Mrs Lesic during lunchtimes/study times to 
discuss specific university options and scholarships beginning next 
week. A sign up sheet will be on the wall outside her office from 
tomorrow. Any parents who would like to discuss options are wel-
come to make a time to meet. Please contact Mrs Lesic through the 
school or on llesic@kas.nsw.edu.au 

 
CAREERS - SAVE THE DATE - 20 October 2015 
Southern Cross University will be holding a Senior Schools Day at the 
/ƻŦŦǎ IŀǊōƻǳǊ ŎŀƳǇǳǎ ǿƘƛŎƘ ŀƭƭ ¸ŜŀǊ ммΩǎ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ŀǘǘŜƴŘΦ Lǘ 
will give students an opportunity to explore what their courses of 
interest involve and potential career  outcomes. Sessions will cover 
ŎƻǳǊǎŜǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŀǘ {ƻǳǘƘŜǊƴ /Ǌƻǎǎ ¦ƴƛǾŜǊǎƛǘȅΩǎ ǘƘǊŜŜ ŎŀƳǇǳǎŜǎΣ 
university life, the Star Entry Scheme, costs and scholarship opportu-
nities. 
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Big House  
(Bonfire Night) 
A place for the family,  

celebrating family! 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Y!{ CŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ Ψ.ƛƎ IƻǳǎŜΩ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ 
for this year. Big House is a way to celebrate and honour the im-
portance of family in our school community.  
 
Big House will be an outside event, and the experience will in-
volve: 
 

Simple games (KAS Oval) before sunset. 

Soup & Buns (provided at no cost). 

Hot & cold drinks (provided at no cost) served by the Big 
Red Bus Team.  

Bonfire (KAS Oval) behind the AFL goal posts. 
 
The confirmed venue and details for the event are: 

 
KAS Oval - 108 Crescent Head Road, South 
Kempsey on Friday 28 August. 

 
Start time:  5:00pm  
Pack up:         7:00pm 
 

As it is a family event, it is expected any students wanting to at-
tend will need an adult to attend with them. 

 
To assist us with planning and catering requirements, please 

RSVP by Monday 24th August.  

 
RSVPs can be made  

by completing the form on Skoolbag (preferred) 

ǎŜƴŘƛƴƎ ŀ ǇǊƛǾŀǘŜ ƳŜǎǎŀƎŜ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ CŀŎŜπ
book page 

by completing the note that will be sent home on 
Wednesday or Thursday 

 

All RSVPS should be returned by Monday 24th August. 
We are really looking forward to having you share the evening 
with us. Thank you for your continued support of the Student 
Services programs at KAS. 
Kind regards, 
Kieren Jackson 
KAS Student Services  

Annual School Survey 2015 - if we have your email ad-
dress, each family will be sent a link to a school survey 
to complete on Wednesday 26 August. We appreciate 
you spending a few minutes helping us to continue 
make KAS even better!  
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